
 

 

November 7, 2024 BY E-MAIL 
 
 
Mike Kubrakovich 
Secretary-Treasurer 
CUPE Local 998 
204-275 Broadway 
WINNIPEG, MB  R3C 4M6 
 
 
Dear Mike: 
 

Trustees’ Audit Report  
 
Thank you for submitting the Trustees’ Audit Report on behalf of CUPE Local 998  
for the period ended December 31, 2023, in accordance with Article B.3.12  
of the CUPE Constitution. 
 
We have reviewed and accept the documents as submitted.  
 
Once again, your commitment and hard work on behalf of your local members are 
appreciated. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact your national representative.  
 
 
In solidarity, 
 
 

 
CANDACE RENNICK 
National Secretary-Treasurer 
 
 
:br/cope 491 
 

cc:  S. Malinsky; J. Schmidt; M. Bergen, President, CUPE Local 998 


